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A Glance at Grace . . . 

Church Events 
 

Sept 2 - BIG Ministry p4 
Sept 9 - SAM Ministry p4 
Sept 15 - Awana starts p5 
Sept 19 - RAs, GAs & Mission 
       Friends start p6 
Sept 21 - Women of Grace p4 
 

 
Please see page 5 for 

upcoming events 
 
 
 
Sundays - Women’s Bible Study p4 
 
Mondays - Men’s Bible Study p4 

 
 
 

House of Agape 
Opportunities (pg4 & 5) 

Fridays 5-7pm 

Grace Chapel Baptist
SEPTEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Glad to be back in God’s House 
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Kids Camp  
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Kids Camp 
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OUTREACH 
Upcoming Opportunities for Outreach: 

 

Men’s Breakfast—Hopefully will resume in October. 
 

FEED (Feed Every Emergency Department) - October 
23rd.  We will need help on October 22nd to help prepare 
everything.  More details to come!!! 
 
Christmas Grace—We want to make sure that families can 
get gifts for their children during Christmas.  This can be 
done with your help!  Donations will be collected through-
out the year and believe it or not, we have already helped 
several families this year.  Please be in prayer and consider 
giving, you can indicate on your tithing envelope or online 
that it goes toward Christmas Grace. 
 

Thank you & God Bless —Gene Brumfield 

ADOPT A YOUTH/STUDENT   

Thank you for always showing them that they are loved.  
Thank you for supporting them, not only through gifts but 
your prayers too.  I have thoroughly enjoyed not only 
shopping and praying for the youth that I personally sponsor 
but watching the kids get excited about their gifts and 
knowing they are loved. We still have youth left to take for 
this year, let Jodie know how many you want. 
 

In Christ—Jodi DeGraw 
   

September Student Birthdays 
  12 - Addyson Wood 
  23 - Kaleigh Roberts 
  30 - Bethany Grace Kimble 
  30 - Melissa Wyatt 

 
 

Senior Adult Ministry-SAM’s 
2nd Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm  

Dear members of SAM’s, we look forward to gathering with 
you Thursday, September 9th for a time of food, fellowship 
and sharing God’s word. 
 
 

God Bless—Jamie & Tanya Demby 

Women of  Grace 
3rd Tuesday of each month @ 6:30pm 

Hey Ladies!! I missed our August fellowship so much and I’m 
so    excited to be back with ya’ll soon! I can't believe sum-
mer is over but     I can't wait to kick off fall at our September 
women of grace! I hope you all can come September 21st at 
6:30! It's going to be a great time of food and fellowship. If 
you plan to come, please sign up so I can  get a head count 
for food. Hope you all can make it! 
 
In His Service—Emily Martin 

Brothers in Grace – B.I.G. 
1st Thursday of each month @ 6:30pm 

 

Our men’s ministry is designed to help men grow in their walk 
with Christ.  The topic changes every month, but it’s always a 
topic that we,  as men, face in our daily lives.  The menu chang-
es as well, but the food is always as good as the fellowship.  
Come out and see what God is doing in the lives of men just like 
you. 
Revelation 3:16  So then because thou are lukewarm, and nei-
ther cold nor hot, I will spue thee out of my mouth. 
  

God Bless—Junior Lipe 

YOUTH—S.T.O.R.M. Troopers  
Student Training Out Reach Ministry 

 

Go. Make. Baptize. Teach 
 

 
We are excited to be able to meet together again. 
God moved in mighty ways at summer camp in the 
lives of our students. We had five students come to 
know the Lord as Savior. It was truly humbling and 
amazing to experience the Lord drawing them to 
Himself. Please continue to pray for us that we 
would be good stewards of the honor we have of 
making disciples of your children.  
 
Our event for September is as follows: 
 
September 11th, 2021: Frankie's Fun Park in Char-
lotte, NC. We will leave the church at 4  for a fast 
food dinner. There are many activities for the stu-
dents to do there, so please visit their website for 
activities and prices.  
 
 

We love you—Michael and Melissa Wyatt 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
 

Men, if you want to learn more about The Bible, join us 
every Monday @ 7:00 pm in the fellowship hall.  We will 
not have supper, please eat before you come, bring it with 
you or grab something on your way home. 
 
 

In God’s Service—Gene Brumfield 

MISSIONS 
 

House of Agape:  
 
Thank you Lord Jesus! 
What a blessing to serve at House of Agape.  There is always room 
for you to become part of that work for the Lord.  Prayers needed 
as we move forward with that outreach. 
 
“Therefore said he unto them, The harvest truly is great, but the 
labourers are few: pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that 
he would send forth   labourers into his harvest.” Luke 10:2 KJV 
 
Let us all do our part to reach the lost with the Gospel.  The mis-
sion field is our home, workplace and in our communities.  May 
God bless you for all you are doing to further the Kingdom of 
Christ. 

 
 

 

God bless—Mission Minister, Stanley DeGraw  

GRACE KIDS 
 
If you have any questions contact Jarrod & Sunny Tritt  at 
(803) 984-3076 or sunnytritt04@gmail.com 
 
 
In His Service—Jarrod & Sunny Tritt 

Women’s Bible Study 
 

Women, if you want to learn more about The Bible, join us 
every Sunday afternoon @ 3:30 pm in the fellowship hall.    
    
 

In God’s Service—Melissa Wyatt 
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Oct. 7 - BIG Men’s Ministry 
Oct. 14 - SAM’s Adult Ministry 
Oct. 19 - Women of Grace Ministry 
Oct. 22 - F.E.E.D. Set up / Prep 
Oct. 23 - F.E.E.D. Event (see info below) 
Oct. 30 - Trunk or Treat 6:30—8:30
      
 

Nov. 4 - BIG Men’s Ministry 
Nov. 11 - SAM’s Adult Ministry 
Nov. 13 - Vendor Fair (more info in Oct 
newsletter) 
Nov. 16 - Women of Grace Ministry 
Nov. 21 - Thanksgiving Lunch (more info 
in Oct newsletter)   

Grace in Motion … . 

House of  Agape donation house 
 
We know everyone’s time is valuable 
and we are studying about focusing  on 
our families but we  wanted to remind 
you that we, as a church family, have 
agreed to serve our community by 
feeding the homeless every Friday.   If 
you are not available to give your time, 
please consider giving a donation to 
help our other families with the cost of 
the food.  There is a small house that 
sits on the  table close to the sound 
booth for donations.  Thank you for 
being the hands and feet! 

Middle School/High School Tutoring 

Several of our teacher members are 
offering tutoring to our students.  If   
your child needs help in Science, 
English, Math or History please con-
tact the office for more information.   

Awana starts Sept. 15 from 6pm - 8pm!!!  
 
We offer classes for 2 years old - 5th grade.  Bring 
your kids, invite your neighbors kids, grandkids 
and tell everyone you know that we are so excited 
to teach them about Jesus! 

 
Awana Theme and Meal Calendar for September  
 
September 15 -  Camo Night  
                              Spaghetti, Salad, Garlic Toast, dessert 
September 22 -  Pajama Night 
                              Breakfast for Supper 
September 29 -  Pirate Night    
                              Tater Tot Casserole, green beans,  
                 mac & cheese, dessert 
 
We will also hand out a theme/meal calendar on the first 

night of Awana’s.  Please register the kids on our website:  
www.gracechapelbaptist.com.   

Feed Every Emergency Department 

October 23, 2021 
 

We are so excited that we can bring this program 
back this year!!!  It will be a little different, only 1 
(one) day this year, October 23rd. 
 
We will need a lot of volunteers on Oct. 22nd  to 
help prepare everything.  Please see Gene Brum-
field if you are interested in volunteering or giv-
ing a monetary donation.  More details coming 
soon! 

 

Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat 
Oct 30 from 6:30 - 8:30 

 

WE NEED CANDY!! We need tons of candy to make 
our Trunk or Treat a huge success.  Drop off your 

candy donations in the fellowship hall.  We also need 
cakes, cookies, or pies for the cake walk.   

Please, no store bought cakes or pies. 
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Grace Office Hours   
 

Office Phone:   (803) 818-5683 
 
 
 DEACONS 
 

Mack Owens        (803) 322-0805 
Wade Tumblin (803) 627-1112 
Ray Judd               (803) 371-8219 
Deon Curry          (803) 984-2952 
BJ Henderson (803) 984-7924 

 
Please feel free to contact any of these men if you have a need or concern. 

 
Grace Kids Nursery for Sept/Oct 

 
 
SEPTEMBER: 
 

   5 - Sandy & Danielle Miller 
12 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
19 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
26 - Wayne & Lisa Archer 
 
OCTOBER 
 

   3 - Clay & Cherri Crisp 
10 - Sandy & Danielle Miller 
17 - Ray & Cheryl Judd 
24 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
31 - Wayne & Lisa Archer 
 

 
 

We need your help! If you are interested 
in taking a Sunday in the nursery, please 
let Ray Judd know!  You can contact him 

Weekly opportunities at Grace… 

Sunday School . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:00 am 

Sunday Morning Worship . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 11:00 am 

Sunday Women’s Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . . . . .3:30 pm 

Sunday Evening Worship . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 5:00pm 

Sunday GA’s/Mission Friends/RA’s . . . . . . . . 5:00pm 

Sunday Night Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:00 pm 

Monday Night Men’s Bible Study . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 

Wednesday Evening Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .7:00 pm 

Wednesday Student Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00pm  

   September Birthdays 
 

 
11 - Terri Thomas 
12 - Addi Wood 
13 - Jamie Demby 
23 - Joe Barton 
23 - Kaleigh Roberts 
25 - Teresa Anderson 
28 - Jackson Cook 
30 - Bethany Grace Kimble 
30 - Melissa Wyatt 

  September Anniversaries 

13 - Tony & Jodi DeGraw 
14 - Jeremy & Shannon Kimble 
18 - Wade & Tamera Tumblin 
 

Grace GC3 Children’s Church for September 

 
 
Sept 5 - NO GC3 
Sept 12 - Linda Washington 
Sept 19 - Wendy Carpenter 
Sept 26 - Sunny Tritt 
 
 

We still need additional volunteers for Children’s Church.  
If anyone is interested in helping with children’s church– 
please call Sunny Tritt @ 803-984-3076.   

CHURCH CLEANING CREWS – (volunteers) 
Thank you all for taking time out of your busy schedules to 
beautify and sanitize the Lord’s House. You are helping our 
church stay safe and healthy in during this time. I am 
pleased to say we have all the weeks covered now. That is a 
HUGE praise. We could always use more help because most 
of our teams consist of just one family. The ideal crew is 
two or more families so that we get a deep cleaning in a 
short amount of time. With that being said, if you or anyone 
you know would like to volunteer in this service please let 
me know by email, call, or in person. It is a blessing to be 
able to serve in the Lord’s house.  
All for His Glory- Christal Curry 
 
Sept 3 - Crisp 
Sept 10 - Henderson, Washington 
Sept 17 - Curry, Westbury 
Sept 24 - Brumfield, Martin, Tumblin 
October 1 - McCarter, Barton, Boyd, Carpenter, Demby 
October 8 - Archer 
October 15 - Howard 
October 22 -  Wyatt 
October 29 - Melton, Alexander (5th Friday) 
 
Please contact our cleaning crew coordinator, Christal Curry @                    
christalcurry15@gmail.com, if you are interested in helping.  Two 
or more families are ideal each week so it doesn’t take as long, so if 
you are interested, please let Christal know.  Thank you!!! 
 

If you are a member of Grace and your 
birthday and/or anniversary was left off 
the list, please notify the church office.  


